The Grammar Police! ( Y4 - Y6 / Ages 8 - 10 yrs ) : Ms Ashleigh Britton

Schedule:
Monday
1

Games, puzzles and
activities to determine the
needs of the children and to
ensure challenge for all
through the course.
Introduction to why
grammar and punctuation
are important.

2

Children will study different
texts to learn about the
power of adjectives.

Tuesday
Children will look at
metaphorical language
including similes and
metaphors for description.

Children can choose from a
variety of different activities
including outdoor sport and
games, puzzles, writing
activities, quizzes and
competitions.

Thursday

Children will look at tenses
including simple past, present
and continuous. This will lead
on to children learning about
perfect past and perfect
present text.

Children will develop their
spoken English through
performance poetry/ rap.

Children will investigate some
mediocre pieces of work and
use their new skills to up-level
the verbs and adjectives they
discover!

Children will study higher
level punctuation and explore
how to use parentheses in a
variety of situations (both in
fiction and non-fiction)

Children will write a letter to
their teacher, using the new
vocabulary, skills and
knowledge they have gained
throughout the week,

Children can choose from a
variety of different activities
including outdoor sport and
games, puzzles, writing
activities, quizzes and
competitions.

Children can choose from a
variety of different activities
including outdoor sport and
games, puzzles, writing
activities, quizzes and
competitions.

Children can share what they
have learned during the past
week in a head-to-head with
their teacher. Be careful
though, if you make a
mistake, there might be a
very wet consequence!
However, if you get a
question correct you might be
able to get even...

Children will write a scene
setting/ character description
using high-level vocabulary
Children will write a letter
and expanded noun phrases. practising how to change
tense correctly and fluently.

Children will order
adjectives, discussing the
severity of their meaning to Children will role play as a
deepen their understanding. tool to develop their
understanding of character
development in fiction.
Children will discuss
synonyms and choosing the
most appropriate words in
different contexts.

3

Wednesday

Children will learn how to
speak to an audience,
focussing on annunciation,
tone and body language.

